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Dear Sir/ Madam
Whilst we support the principles of renewable energy, we absolutely oppose this project.
This project is on such a large scale that it will completely swallow up our bungalow and the six other villages it impacts.
Other projects in the South of England which have been smaller have been rejected due to their size and position.
We would ask that you visit our property at 3 Stamford Road and see the impact of the solar fields at the front and the
back of the bungalow. We will be surrounded. The bungalow will lose its value and we cannot then afford to buy
elsewhere. To be clear this bungalow is only rented as one of us has accommodation that comes with the job. This is
where we were going to retire to. This will take away our home.
Valuable farmland will also be swallowed up. There are many instances where wind farms have not been fully utilized and
switched off because they produce too much energy. These have far less impact on land that should be used to produce
food and provide the food security that the government is supposed to be looking to provide. 
Who would choose to live in such a desolate and barren place that will be created by this project?
With Regards
Andrew and Janina Harding


